
Morning Announcements 
Wednesday, January 21, 2015 

 
1. ATTENTION SENIORS:  Please submit a senior picture and quotation to Mrs. Dwyer for the 

yearbook by Monday, February 2, 2015.  If you have them electronically, please email them.  
You may also bring in a photo for us to scan.  Any questions, please see Mrs. Dwyer.  Thank 
you! 

2. The Costa Rica parent meeting that was scheduled for tonight has been cancelled.  Students 
planning to travel to Costa Rica – please inform your parents as soon as possible that there 
will NOT be a meeting tonight. 

 
LUNCH  
Hot Dogs 
Baked Beans 
Oriental Blend 
The Garden Spot 
Peaches 
Tropical Fruit 


